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copsey.nz@gmail.com

From: Seb Bainbridge 
Sent: Thursday, 19 October 2023 21:35
To: Charles Kirkby; Alan Copsey; Paul McGuire
Subject: Iwi

Hi all, 
 
Thanks for the meeting tonight. 
 
Following Iwi's been emailed (as per council website) 
 
Ngāti Manuhiri - Warkworth 
Ngāti Maru - Thames 
Ngāti Te Ata - Waiuku 
Ngātiwai - Whangarei 
Ngāti Whātua o Kaipara - Helensville 
Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei - Orakei 
Te Ākitai Waiohua - Mangere Bridge 
Te Kawerau ā Maki - Henderson 
Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Whātua - Whangarei 
 
 
Kia ora, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are in the early stages (pre-AEE) of developing a new 
composting operation north of Waimauku, and we would like to extend an invitation to your 
organization to be involved. 
 
We wish to collaborate with the local Iwi and community to ensure its success while respecting and 
preserving cultural values and heritage. 
  
The proposed composting operation aims to divert organic waste from landfill for beneficial reuse as 
compost in an environmentally sustainable manner. We are dedicated to making this project an 
exemplar of environmental responsibility while ensuring it aligns with the cultural values of the local 
Iwi. 
  
If you are interested in participating in the consenting process or would like to learn more about the 
project, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We would gladly provide more information and 
facilitate a meeting onsite to discuss further. 
 
Nga mihi 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
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Seb Bainbridge | Director 
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Alan Copsey

From: Alan Copsey (Copsey.NZ) 
Sent: Thursday, 22 February 2024 17:18
To: t.rosieur@ngatimanuhiri.iwi.nz
Subject: Fw: Composting

Kia ora, Te Ao, 
 
Thank you for responding to the email that Seb sent regarding GreenCycle's new advanced composting 
project, we appreciate your interest. 
 
GreenCycle Composting is in the preliminary stages of preparations for consenting and I would like to discuss 
the project with you in more detail while the design and planning is still ahead of us. 
 
I think we will find several specific areas within the project where collaboration would be beneficial, and we 
should also look at what business opportunities there might be within the project itself and beyond. 
 
Initially, I would like to come and meet with you and your colleagues to run through the project in further detail. 
Then we should plan a site visit to Seb's current business in Onehunga where GreenCycle processes problem 
green waste (this will provide history about the journey); followed by a visit to GreenCycle Composting's Trial 
project and the site where we propose to set up the commercially scaled composting facility. 
 
I look forward to talking with you, mahi tahi. 
 
Nga mihi, 
Alan Copsey 
Consultant/Project Manager 
GreenCycle 

 
 

 

 
From: Manuhiri Kaitiaki Charitable Trust <kaitiaki@ngatimanuhiri.iwi.nz> 
Date: Fri, 20 Oct 2023 at 2:42 PM 
Subject: RE: Composting 
To: Seb Bainbridge  
 

Kia ora Seb, 
  
Thank you for reaching out. We appreciate the opportunity to be involved in your composting project. 
  
We are keen to learn more and discuss potential collaboration. Please share further details, and we 
will gladly explore how we can contribute. 
  
  
Naku noa na, 
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From: Seb Bainbridge  
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:27 PM 
To: Manuhiri Kaitiaki Charitable Trust <kaitiaki@ngatimanuhiri.iwi.nz> 
Subject: Composting 
  
Kia ora, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are in the early stages (pre-AEE) of developing a new 
composting operation north of Waimauku, and we would like to extend an invitation to your 
organization to be involved. 
 
We wish to collaborate with the local Iwi and community to ensure its success while respecting and 
preserving cultural values and heritage. 
  
The proposed composting operation aims to divert organic waste from landfill for beneficial reuse as 
compost in an environmentally sustainable manner. We are dedicated to making this project an 
exemplar of environmental responsibility while ensuring it aligns with the cultural values of the local 
Iwi. 
  
If you are interested in participating in the consenting process or would like to learn more about the 
project, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We would gladly provide more information and 
facilitate a meeting onsite to discuss further. 
 
Nga mihi 
  
Seb Bainbridge | Director 
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GreenCycle 
P. 09 300 6260 E. office@greencycle.co.nz W. www.greencycle.co.nz 
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---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Manuhiri Kaitiaki Charitable Trust <kaitiaki@ngatimanuhiri.iwi.nz> 
Date: Fri, 20 Oct 2023 at 2:42 PM 
Subject: RE: Composting 
To: Seb Bainbridge  
 
 

Kia ora Seb, 

  

Thank you for reaching out. We appreciate the opportunity to be involved in your 
composting project. 

  

We are keen to learn more and discuss potential collaboration. Please share further 
details, and we will gladly explore how we can contribute. 

  

  

Naku noa na, 
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